
 

         
                7th June 2019 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,  
 

I hope you all had a lovely half term and you are all ready for our last term together in Year 5. This 

term our topic is ‘Lights, Camera, Action!’ 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 5 Curriculum Letter 
Summer Term 6 

Curriculum overview 
 

 English – Invitations, advertisements and of course, lots of performing this term! 

 Maths – Measuring and the four operations.  

 Science – Animals, including humans.  

 RE – Expressing beliefs through the arts.  

 Geography/History/Computing – The Indus Valley. 

 Art/DT – Annie production. 

 PSHE – Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) 

 Music – Djembe  

 PE – Wednesdays with Miss Lee and Thursdays with Coach Kieran. 

Last term’s mini-beast project  

 

A huge thank you to everyone who brought in materials and 

items for our mini-beast project in our school nature 

reserve. The children have created two fantastic mini-

beast houses and they had a great time making them! Miss 

Lee was very impressed with their teamwork and 

communication skills (pictures on our class Twitter page). 

 

 

General notices 

 
 PE kits need to be in school on Wednesdays and Thursdays this term. 

 Please ensure all PE kit, uniform, coats and bottles are labelled clearly.  

 Children are encouraged to bring a labelled water bottle into class each day. 

 Lots to look forward to this term including; Sports Day, Our Summer Fair and  

transition week in Year 6. 

 Twitter page: @Year5Lea  

Please feel free to come and see me if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you grown-ups for 

your continued hard work and support. 

  

Kind regards, Miss Lee  

 

Year 5/6 Annie production 

 

This term we will be focusing on our end of year production - Annie.  We were very 

inspired last term when we went to see Annie at Nottingham, Royal Concert Hall.  

 

Before the half term, we held auditions for the children who wanted a speaking/singing 

part in Annie. The children were very brave and did a wonderful job in their auditions; a 

big well done to those for auditioning! These children have been told their parts for the 

performance and will have hopefully been learning their lines/songs over the half term 

holiday!  We can’t wait to share our performance with you at the end of this term. 


